
New, improved online and mobile banking coming soon! To view this email as a web page, go here

A new and improved online and mobile
banking experience 

is coming! 

Here's what you need to know
and how to prepare:

Your user ID won’t change.
If you’ve named any of your accounts with a nickname (for
example, grocery account or vacation account) you’ll need to
note these. Any nicknames won’t transfer to the new
online banking platform in October.
The password upon initial login will be the last 6 digits of
your Social Security Number.

 
We strive to provide you with the best online banking tools to

manage your finances with confidence and ease.
 

More information to come as we get closer to the launch date!
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